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February 20, 2018 
 
NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION 
 
Memorandum To:  All Bidders 
 
Subject: D5POC059 - Annual Needs for Underground Conduit Installation and 

Repair in Durham, Granville, Johnston, Orange, Vance, Wake and 
Warren Counties 

 
 
Bid Letting Date:  February 14, 2018 
 
This is to advise that NCDOT has rejected all bids for the subject project. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (919) 220-4600 or at rnweisz@ncdot.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robbie N. Weisz, PE 
Division Contract Engineer 
 
 
RNW/sjl 
 
cc: A. Cliff Braam, PE, Regional ITS Engineer 
 Richard Dayhuff, ITS Operations Engineer 
 Benny Sloan, EI, State Contract Utilization Engineer 
 Michael Biedell, PE, Contractual Services 


